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January 25, 2013

Mr. Glenn Okimoto, Ph.D.
Department of Transportation
869 Punchbowl Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Okimoto:
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2011-2012 ANNUAL REPORT FOR LAND USE COMMISSION (Lt:ÿ)
DOCKET NO. A90-659, STATE OF HAWAII, DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION (DOT), AT THE LANAI AIRPORT, LANAI CITY,
LANAI, HAWAII; TMK: (2) 4-9-002:00t (POR.)
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The Department of Planning (Department) has reviewed the above-referenced 2011-2012
Annual Report from DOT, dated December 12, 2012. We have no comment to make on this report

Thank you for the transmittal. If additional clarification is required, please contact
Staff Planner Joseph Prutch at joseph.prutch@mauicounty .qov or at (808) 270-7512.

Sincerely,

CLAYTON I.          AICP
Planning Program Administrator

for WILLIAM SPENCE
Planning Director

xc:    Joseph M. Prutch, Staff Planner (PDF)
Daniel Orodenker, Executive Director, State Land Use Commission
Office of Planning
Project File
General File
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